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Welcome to the first edition of Community Veterans Support's weekly newsletter, where we bring
you a complete roundup of the week's activities. From the latest insights and highlights to
exciting developments, we've got everything you need to stay informed and engaged. Join us as we
explore the noteworthy events and updates that shaped our week!

COMMUNITYVETERANSSUPPORT.ORG.UK

VOL.10
2025

The Pearce Institute
840-860 Govan Rd
Glasgow
G51 3UU

JUST GIVING BACK

🏗 OPERATION RENOVATION 🏗
Everyone was hard at work putting the final touches on
sorting out the cracks and blemishes on the walls,

ensuring everything was perfectly prepared for the next
stage of the job. We meticulously filled in any

imperfections visible, and planned how we would execute
the next stage of the project, painting the space 🎨

One of our community members sons, Sam, has recently
decided to tackle Ben Lomond in support of Community
Veterans Support, raising funds for the centre and

giving back to those who’ve served.

If you’d like to support his efforts, please
consider making a donation or sharing this post to

help spread the word.

All of us at CVS are right behind you, Sam — good
luck and thank you! 👏

SPECIAL MENTIONS

In support of The Glasgow Barons we attended their
recent Billiard Sessions concert at the Govan and
Linthouse Parish Church, where we saw the folk duo

Hildaland perform a number of their own songs for us,
and the rest of the Govan Community 🎶

Scoff and Banter returned with a bang this week after
it's brief hiatus due to VE Day celebrations! Great
food was accompanied by even better company as we

shared a laugh, Bingo and some Karaoke! 🎉

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/sam-tierney-ben-lomond?utm_medium=CR&utm_source=CL
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/sam-tierney-ben-lomond?utm_medium=CR&utm_source=CL

